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29.3.21
Dear Parents,

Re: Guitar Lessons in school.
After Easter, with the easing of restrictions, we will be able to offer guitar lessons once again in school. The children will be taught within KS2, ensuring they won’t be mixing ‘bubbles’ and the teacher will socially distance at 2m from the group in the well ventilated hall. If any period of isolation occurs the teacher will be able to offer remote guitar learning using Microsoft teams in line with the school’s remote learning policy meaning no further loss of lessons should occur within the half term that is paid for. 

Guitar lessons will remain at £6.50 per half hour. Lessons will be offered to all KS2 pupils and I hope that those pupils who were learning in the Autumn will return as I think Mr Williams will be working with some of them on ‘The Wellerman’ type music ready for an end of year celebration. 
There will be 6 weeks of lessons, probably on a Wednesday, but that will be confirmed as soon as we return form the Easter break. Please send in a cheque or cash payment for £39 made payable to K.E.S. before Monday 19th April in order for us to confirm your child’s lessons. This cannot be done by online payment but must be in an envelope labelled with the child’s name. Please email or phone admin to let us know your child has the payment with them and it will be collected. The permission slip below can be filled in on WORD from our website and emailed back to admin or printed and sent in with payment.
Those pupils in receipt of pupil premium funding can access funding and have the fees paid for, please just email or phone to let us know your child wants to continue. I really do hope all those who were doing so well on guitar will continue even though they may have had this learning disrupted over the last few months. The first lesson will be in the week beginning 19th April.

Yours sincerely,
REWilliams
Mrs Rachael Williams

I would like my child__________________________ Class______________

To have guitar lessons and enclose cash or a cheque to K.E.S. of £39 for the next half term’s lessons.

Signed_________________________   Date:_______________________
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